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The “EURISCO e-bulletin” is a series of electronic bulletins that provide feedback to National Focal 

Points (NFPs) and serve as a dissemination vehicle for NFPs and others to put forward their 

contribution regarding plant genetic resources issues/themes. In order to ensure that the EURISCO 

Catalogue is sustainable and meets the NFPs’ and other users’ needs, everyone is invited to 

contribute to this e-bulletin. Thematic papers, ideas, comments, suggestions and questions are all 

welcome. 

 

This year, the EURISCO 2013 year-end overview and wrap up have been postponed to 2014, so 

that we can provide an accurate update of the ongoing changes in ECPGR and EURISCO once they 

are consolidated. The contribution received so far will be included in the upcoming edition of the 

EURISCO Bulletin. 

 

We thank you all for your continuous collaboration and active participation in 
EURISCO and wish you all Season Greeting’s and a Happy New Year in 2014! 

 

 

 

More information can be found on the EURISCO website at http://eurisco.ecpgr.org.  
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If you wish to contribute to or comment on the e-bulletin, please contact s.dias@cgiar.org or use 

the sign-up form on the EURISCO website at: http://eurisco.ecpgr.org/releases/e_bulletin.php. 

You can find previous issues of the e-bulletin at: http://eurisco.ecpgr.org/releases/issues.php. 

 

 

 

Through the 'EURISCO e-Bulletin', we wish to inform you about EURISCO activities and benefits. You are receiving this 
bulletin either because you have previously indicated an interest in receiving our news, or because you are associated with an 
organization that has an interest in biodiversity and biodiversity data. 

If you do not wish to receive this e-bulletin, please reply to this message with "unsubscribe from EURISCO e-bulletin". 

Please feel free to forward this message to friends and colleagues. 

If this e-mail has been forwarded to you and you wish to subscribe to the e-bulletin, please reply to this message with the 
word "subscribe to EURISCO e-bulletin". 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Sónia Dias  

Research Programme Officer 

EURISCO Coordinator    

Tel: (+39) 066118321 

Fax: (+39) 0661979661 

E-mail:s.dias@cgiar.org   
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